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Public Pension Network Responds to Introduction of the
Public Employee Pension Transparency Act.

Members of the Public Pension Network have submitted a letter to Congress regarding introduction
of the Public Employee Pension Transparency Act (PEPTA). The letter notes that PEPTA, if passed,
“...would set a dangerous precedent with regard to unfunded federal mandates, taxation of
municipal bonds, and intrusion into the operations of state and local governments.” The groups are
urging members of Congress to oppose the bill.

Read the full letter.

June 25, 2018

Copyright © 2024 Bond Case Briefs | bondcasebriefs.com


https://bondcasebriefs.com
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2018/07/03/finance-and-accounting/public-pension-network-responds-to-introduction-of-the-public-employee-pension-transparency-act/
https://bondcasebriefs.com/2018/07/03/finance-and-accounting/public-pension-network-responds-to-introduction-of-the-public-employee-pension-transparency-act/
https://www.nasact.org/files/Federal_Relations/Congressional_Reg_Comments/2018_06_PEPTA.pdf

